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A Woman on a Mission 

  

     Did you know that as of June 2017, 773 dogs have already gone missing in Missouri this year? In the same time frame, there have been 
610 sightings. 
     The saddest fact: In Missouri, this year 606 dogs have been found… and they’re still unclaimed. 
     Shuma Chaudhuri looks like a woman who might work in the office next to you, like she could be your neighbor. It’s true she doesn’t dress 
like a nun nor does she wear a superhero’s cape. However Shuma is on a mission, and if she does have a  
super power, it’s an endless supply of energy. The phone calls, the Facebook work, the texts and the constant 
stream of information she’s inundated with—it’s all in effort to get lost dogs and cats back home. Her group is 
Missouri Lost & Found Paws. As Shuma said, “Every pet we get home, that leaves a space (in a shelter or  
foster home) for a truly unwanted dog or cat.” Check out their Facebook page Missouri Lost & Found Paws. This 
site is full of information. 
     There are many things pet owners can do to be proactive. If it’s a LAGR dog you’re worried about, the rescue group has your back if that 
pup ever gets lost. When a lost Love a Golden Rescue dog is found and scanned, LAGR is always a back up contact number, and can then 
contact you… as long as your information is still valid. 
     Have you changed your phone number? Do you no longer have a landline? Have you changed your email, or have you moved? If you’ve 
answered “yes” to any of those questions, please email adoption@loveagolden.com with your new information, and we’ll be happy to update 
your dog’s microchip information. (If you know your LAGR dog’s number, that would expedite things.)  
     If you lose a dog, or if you want to prevent your dog from staying “lost,” here are some steps you should take: 
• Use a zip (cable) tie to make sure tags stay on a dog’s collar. Attach them to the larger ring on the collar, not one of the flimsy rings that 
come with rabies tags. 
• Write your phone number on the inside of your dog’s collar using a permanent marker. 
• When was the last time you took a photo of your dog? (If you don’t have a good picture because your dog’s so energetic, get a screen-

shot from a video.) Do you know your dog’s measurements? Many dogs look alike in regards to coloring. Measure from the neck to the 
tail. Measure the length of the tail. All that information could go on a poster. 

• Shelters often have a “stray hold” area. If you don’t see your lost pet in the adoption area, ask to see the pets in the stray hold.  
• In the St. Louis metro area,  go to http://www.stllostpets.org/  You can report your dog or cat lost or search for dogs and cats 
which have been turned in.  
• If you have a friend who has a pet that’s not chipped, St. Louis Carol House’s clinic does microchipping for $20, and in  
St. Charles County, the Pet Adoption Center will microchip for a $10 fee.  
  If you find a stray, this is what you can do: 
• Take the found dog/cat to the closest vet or shelter where you found the pet—not the shelter closest to your home, because most pets are 
found wandering close to their home. 
• Make large “found” posters. White poster board is fine except in winter. (Use colorful poster board in wintery months, so the signs don’t 
blend in with the snow.) Also, put signs on different streets. Leave one important detail off sign so the owner has to identify something no one 
else would know. 
• When taking a lost pet into a vet/ shelter to be scanned, the microchip company might say, “No, it’s not registered.” If this happens, please 
ask, “Who owns/placed the microchip?” (For example, Love a Golden Rescue is registered as the original “owner” of all LAGR dogs’  
microchips.) 
• If you take a stray into the vet, and they don’t find a chip, ask if they have another scanner. Some veterinarians don’t have a universal 
scanner.  
     Shuma posts when deceased dogs are found, so owners can find closure. Families have called her to thank her, saying “It’s so good to 
know instead of forever wondering what happened.” 
     Shuma developed a particular fondness for Love a Golden Rescue after seeing how three Love a Golden Rescue friends—Pam Bogle and 
the Prouhet’s came to help a stray dog.  Before then, they had never met Shuma. They helped her set a trap, and they helped her check it 
hourly. Eventually, two dogs were found (apparently they were canine buddies). Love a Golden Rescue was asked if we would find homes, 
and eventually both Misha and Walden were adopted by Shuma’s sister and now are spoiled rotten pups. After this happened, Shuma said, “I 
had to give back.” Luckily, for all the lost dogs and cats, Shuma doesn’t stop giving back... 
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 Presidents Message 
 

Hi  
As I prepare the "Happy Endings" section for this newsletter, I'm touched by how much we love our dogs, especially our adopted 
ones. They are all so lucky. They look so wonderful, especially the dogs flown in from Turkey. Those international furry friends are all 
such beautiful goldens since starting their life in the USA. 
  

Without all of you, we could not continue our journey of rescuing and saving. The response to our Valentine appeal was  
overwhelming, and for that, we thank you. We've had a few dogs who needed extensive vet care. For example, Yogi needed heart-
worm treatment, hip and entropion surgery. It took months to get him on the road to recovery, but he is a happy, healthy dog and is 
now in a great home. Puff had life-saving surgery shortly after she came to rescue. She had Lumbosacral Stenosis and was in tre-
mendous pain. It was not known for some time after surgery if she would be pain-free, or if she would recover. Puff is looking for a 
home with a ranch layout. She needs to be an only dog as she cannot play, and she needs to be with a quiet, laid-back family. She is 
a smaller doodle girl--very loving and sweet. We have a couple of dogs who were heartworm positive: Sammuel just finished his 
treatment and is now in a great home and Lady Jane, a senior is currently undergoing heartworm treatment. Sadly, this is the second 
time in her life to have to endure this treatment. Luckily, she has a home waiting for her once her treatment is complete. As I write 
this, I did hear about another heartworm positive dog who needs to be rescued. If only every dog was given preventative, our work 
would be easier, and the dogs would be happier and healthier...  
 

Many thanks also to those who donated to GiveSTLDay. We were thrilled with the great response.  
We are looking forward to our Trivia Night on August 19 th. The flyer is in this newsletter. Our tables fill up fast, so please sign up 
early.  
 

Our reunion picnic is September 16 th. This is my favorite event of the year. I get to see so many wonderful goldens in one place, and 
everyone has fun. No matter if you have two legs or four legs--it's an enjoyable time for all. I hope you can make it.   
We will again have photos with Santa in December. (Wouldn't your pooch love to get their picture snapped with Santa Claus?) As 
usual, Love a Golden Rescue will be doing book wrapping at Half Price Books during the holiday season.  
I cannot thank you enough for all of your support of LAGR, either as adopters, foster families, donors, volunteers or friends.  
Golden thoughts, 
Jan 
 

 
   ASK ELSA             

Dear Elsa, 
 

I keep hearing about how much fun swimming is. What do I need to do in order to swim safely? What kinds of 
things do I need to get into my doggy brain? 
 

A Canine Mark Spitz Fan 
 

Dear CMSF, 
 

Your experience in a pool or a lake/ocean/river can go swimmingly (pun intended) if you follow a few guidelines. 
• Have your people begin with you close to the steps (in a pool) and make sure you're facing the stairs. Gradually work your way to 

deeper water. 
• Wait for 2-4 hours after eating to take a dip. (Bloat would put a damper on any pool party.) 
• Consider a life vest if you're a senior or if you have a brother or sister who's a short-legged breed. One with handles is great and 

if your two-leggers order them from chewy.com (Outward Hound Pupsaver Ripstop Dog Life Jacket), they're affordable at $25. 
• Be careful. Never go swimming if there's a strong current. If there's blue or blue-green algae, stay away (that algae could be 

toxic) and look out for slippery areas. Sometimes the bank of a river or the edge of a lake is hard to navigate, causing you to slip. 
• Even though you're surrounded by all that water, do not drink it. Ocean water will dehydrate you, and lake/pond water can be the 

home for parasites which will give you diarrhea. You want to run into the water, not get the runs from the water. If you gulp down 
some water, make sure your people get you onto dry land and give you a drink from a water bottle. 

• Once you're done with your dip, ask your people to rinse you off with fresh water, get your collar taken off and get toweled dry. 
You don't want to get any hot spots from your cool swim. 

Let me know how your swimming goes this summer. I'm sure you'll enjoy it. 
 

Ever So Helpful,  
Elsa 
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               PIC ME! -  Two of our goldens that are currently available for adoption 
                                                All of our adoptable goldens can be found on our web site at: www.loveagolden.com 

 
Lucy Lockett is a 9-year old retriever mix who needed a 

place to go after her owner died. 
She had been with her family for 
her entire life, and it is hard for 
her to adjust without them. Her 
foster mom can see progress as 
time goes by. She is a beautiful 
reddish golden color and loves to 
be petted. She gets along with 
the other dogs in her foster home 
but seems more attached to  
people. She would love a home 
where someone is home most of 
the day.  

 
Eve age 9.  I have never lived in a house before coming to 
Love a Golden Rescue. I was from a breeder, and I have so 
much to learn. I am house-
broken now, and I am work-
ing on  feeling comfortable 
taking treats from humans. I 
have a problem with cats, so 
I need a home without any. 
A doggie friend and a 
fenced yard would be good 
for me.  I don’t walk very 
well on a leash. I can now 
ride in the car, but I am still 
fearful. I need some one who will be  patient with me. 

 

 Happy Endings 
 
Sadie (formerly Becky 
Thatcher) is from Turkey. She 
came in the spring of 2016. This 
photo tells all about her life in 
the USA. 

Alisa (formerly Breeze) 
Alisa’s 2nd birthday. She has been 
the perfect dog and still sleeps in 
our bedroom but roams the 
house during the night.  

Gracie (formerly Raine) 
Today I once again found her taking a nap 
with a ball in her mouth. She never gets 
tired of playing ball - running through the 
house squeaking, playing fetch outside, 
dropping one at our feet, so we'll toss it to 
her to catch, etc. or just falling asleep with 
one in her mouth.  
Gracie is doing great - she's such a joy 
and brings so much happiness and so many laughs into our 
days. 

Boris (formerly Charles) is doing great! His 
heartworm recheck was all clear. He is 
doing very well with basic training and is 
getting great at "stay." He has greatly im-
proved with the cats. In fact, as I type this, 
I have Boris next to me and a cat on my 
lap. He still needs reminders sometimes, 
but he is learning that cats are for looking 
at and not playing with. 

Continued next page 

 

Bella (formerly Sayda) is doing great. I know I keep saying 
this, but her personality comes out more and more all the 
time. She absolutely loves everybody, and they love her. 
She has gone from a shy little 
girl to actually going right up to 
strangers to get love. Just in the 
past few weeks, she has started 
giving me kisses; something that 
was a very rare event in the 
beginning.  
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Josie (formerly Sally) came from Turkey in 
the spring of 2016 and is wonderful. She 
loves being outdoors, and we love going 
for our walks. The only thing she doesn't 
love are thunderstorms. She is terrified of 
the storms. During the sunshine, we are all 
good!   

 
 
Callie is a doll! She sure is an affectionate 
girl! We love her so much!  

Holly is a sweetheart. She is a great dog. 
We know nothing of her past, but we can tell 
someone loved her. She has very good 
manners. She is a little strange though. She 
never puts anything in her mouth, such as 
toys and the like. However she does devour 
Nylabones. She has one bad habit, she is a 
bed hog! She loves our bed. 

Continued next page 

 
 
Dudley is a happy boy and settling in. 
We are getting some obedience training, 
and we love him so much. He is so  
loving and cuddly with all of us.  

Katie: I have come a long way since my horrible former life. I 
don't have massive panic attacks any more, and I also initiate 
play with my fur buddies, I run giant circles 
around Dad at about 90 miles an hour 
when he says he is going to get me. I just 
love to run. When Dad throws our balls, 
Big Slick and Moose only chase them 
when he throws theirs, but I run every time 
even though I have mine in my mouth. I 
just love being me. My new motto is Live, 
Laugh, Love and Run! 

 Happy Endings-continued 

 
 
Destiny (formerly Violet) 
Having fun in the sun, she is a  
beautiful girl. 

 
 
Molly Kate is great, an absolute love 
and exactly what the doctor ordered 
for us.  

 
 
Cooper (formerly McGee) came from 
Turkey last fall. He is doing well. He is a 
very happy dog, and he likes to go on 
walks and bark at squirrels, rabbits and 
the UPS truck. 

Logan (formerly Jacob) is actually doing very well. We have 
gained his trust so much that he 
actually crawls up in one of our laps 
in the evening and sleeps on his 
back with his paws in the air. He is 
such a sweet dog and pretty smart! 
We are grateful to have been given 
the opportunity to foster and adopt 
him! 

 
 
Luna (formerly Hope) came from Turkey 
in the fall of 2016. She has a wonderful 
new home and is such a beautiful girl. 
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Louise (formerly Blondie) loves to  
cuddle and still dislikes car rides. She 
fits in great with our family. We love her.  

Lola (formerly Blake) came 
from Turkey in the spring and is 
such a beautiful girl. She is 
getting along very well and has 
adapted to her new brothers. 
She loves her walks and her 
toys, and we are very glad we 
had the chance to adopt her.  

 Happy Endings-continued 

Continued next page 

 
Kahlua (formerly Trixie) is doing great. 
I can see more hound in her as she 
grows! She loves to be outside. Her 
favorite game right now is demanding 
to be let in and out of the door every 5 
minutes.  

Khloe (formerly Rosemond) 
Happy 1st birthday to Khloe Kay. What an 
amazing treat she been for us over the last 
12 months (8 months for me). She is 
sweet, beautiful, full of energy, happy and 
most importantly healthy. Thank you for 
bringing her into my life and for all you do 
not only with Khloe but for all of the gold-
ens out there that you rescue. Khloe has 
grown so quickly, and I am excited to 

spend many many, many, more years with her.   
Lee (formerly Lynn)  
Our sweet dog Lee Lee was 
adopted from LAGR in August 
2009. Her name used to be Lynn. 
She is such a joy. 

Rudy (formerly Corey) 
I just wanted to let you know that Rudy is 
a therapy pet with Love on a Leash. He 
enjoys his new job visiting with special 
needs kids at Litzinger School and read-
ing with students at Lee Hamilton School 
in Ferguson. Although he will be 4 in May, 
he still has lots of playful energy and a 
playful disposition. He is a very sweet 
boy. We are so glad we have him!  

 
 
 
Ripley is doing well. As you can see, she 
is enjoying an old stuffed animal we had. 

 
Wilson (formerly Alex) uses a ball 
as a sort of pacifier and then 
takes a nap when relaxed. 
 
 
 

Barley (formerly Harry) was in the 
first group of dogs we rescued 
from Turkey. He is such a beautiful 
golden. His family reports Barley is 
a happy boy and gives us much to 
smile about every day.  
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Ivy rests with her head up on the 
back of the car seat after her morn-
ing walk. She loves her seatbelt! We 
love our Ivy. Thank you so much. 

 Happy Endings-continued 

 
Hamish is wonderful & beautiful. He 
minds "pretty" well, knows his name 
well and knows the word "no.” 

 
Quinn (formerly Chai) was one of our 
spring Turkey dogs, such a sweet 
girl. She is very happy in her new 
home and enjoys lots of walks. 

Tater’s Tots were 3 at the end of March. 

For Dakota, Super Bowl Sunday 
was the 2nd anniversary of my 
love affair with this dog. Instead 
of watching the Super Bowl, I 
was surfing the web for a dog 
and came across Love a Golden 
Rescue which had posted a 
picture of a beautiful golden. He 
captured my attention right 
away. After reading his bio, I called my husband into the 
room, and we both agreed I should email. It's been a match 
made in heaven ever since. We love this big guy so much, 
and he has made us very happy...I hope he feels the same 
way! Dakota turned 9 in March, but he still acts like a much 
younger dog. He shows no signs of slowing down and con-
tinues to do a great job keeping critters out of our yard. Last 
summer, he got sprayed by a skunk...although not a full 
blast...he still required a good treatment of skunk smell  
solution. 
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 Recent Events 

5K and 1 Mile walk 
On Saturday May 27th at Creve Coeur Park, we held our second 5K and 1 mile walk. We partnered with Retrievers & Friends for 
this great event.  
 
This was our second race, but our first one at Creve Coeur Park. We were thrilled with the number of runners and walkers, be-
cause the number more than doubled from our first race. All of the wonderful families and dogs who participated in the run and 
walk made for a fun morning.  
  
We owe a debt of gratitude to three groups of people because of the success of our race. Those three groups responsible for an 
incredible event were our wonderful sponsors, our energetic participants and our hardworking volunteers. Thank you all.  
  
Speaking of generous sponsors, here's a list our race sponsors: 
 

Bentley's Pet Stuff             
Bob Lynch & Family                       
Daniko Homes                    
Dirk's Fund                
Emily’s Animal Welfare                   
Fitness with Fido               
Healing Paws Rehab                      
Heritage Veterinary Hospital                  
Kelley Direct Mail               
Kennelwood Pet Resorts  
Living Word United Methodist Church                        
Sage Home Inspections                
Scotti's Deli                 
SRS Painting & Contracting                       
St Charles Animal Hospital & Clinic                   
STL Real Estate LLC             
The Adorjan Family--In honor of Tillie 
The Barnard Family--In honor of Molly Kate & Dayan 
The Brooks Family--In memory of Sweet Sammy Girl 
The Drochelman Family--In honor of Daisy 
The Grisham Family--In honor of Bella 
The Hammett Family--In honor of London 
The Hanford Family--In honor of Miri & Lance 
The Hofferber Family--In honor of Cecil, Otis and Walter 
The Knoche Family--In honor of Lincoln 
The Paluszek Family--In memory of Chewy 
The Utterback Family--In honor of Auggie 
The VanKleeck Family--In memory of Jordon, in honor of Sophie Mae 
The Wagner Family--In honor of Eli 
The Wheeler Family--In honor of Herbie & Tobi 
The White Family--In memory of Lacey 
The Whittier Family--In memory of Banshee 
The Williams Family--In honor of Kelsey, Oliver and 8 beautiful rescues 
Furever Paws & Claws--In honor of Puff 



 

 

 

 
Lulu (formerly Jeannie) sadly went to the bridge on May 4 th, 2017. She was adopted in 2013. 

In Loving Memory 
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Brandy went to the bridge on March 10, 2017. 
It was such a difficult decision. She had stopped eating. She started shaking this morning. She couldn't move without falling. I am 
much relieved that she is no longer suffering. It just hurts my heart. 

Chewbacca formerly Chewy - Crossed the Rainbow Bridge March 18, 2017. Chewy was found in a high kill shelter in Illinois with 12 
hours left for an adoption. I only saw pictures of Chewy's side view but never his face..I thought he was 
camera shy. We were wrong. He was such a loving dog, the shelter staff "adjusted his hair color", so he 
could be rescued by a golden rescue. With the assistance of a good friend, he was pulled from the shelter 
with a few minutes to spare. Chewy was a bit of a surprise when I saw his brown face, blond fur and a heart 
of gold. He was lovable from the start and totally captured my heart as well as my mom's.  
Chewy was initially in training for K9 SAR, but after he started to limp after some extended field exercises, 
we found out he had a bad hip as well as buckshot in his hip area. Chewy trained and became a therapy 
dog. He brought happiness to everyone, visiting nursing homes or sick children. He loved wearing his 
"outfits.” When I got married in 2014, he gave me away in his tux. He loved doing LAGR gift wraps, and somehow he knew the dif-
ference between change and dollar bills. He would bounce up and down on his front paws till someone put in more cash. 

 
Our beloved Colbie (formerly Kerry) was called to the Rainbow Bridge much too soon! We had to make the  
difficult decision to let her go after being diagnosed with LPE a few weeks ago. She was an amazing dog, and 
she is going to be missed greatly! She came to us as a sweet, gangly 1 1/2 year old and gave us love, patience, 
comfort and joy. Our hearts are heavy with her passing, but we know she is enjoying her afterlife in doggie 
heaven without any pain or suffering.  

 
Sadly we lost our “big handsome boy” London on April 20, 2017. We adopted him after he was rescued 
from a very bad situation in 2011. We fostered him, but within about a week, we knew he wasn’t going 
anywhere. He had found his forever home. He was diagnosed with cancer last July, with no treatment 
options available. We feel blessed that we had him until April. He has left a big empty spot in our home 
– we miss him terribly. Godspeed London!  

Continued next page 

 
We said goodbye to our beautiful Kristy on May 12th. Even though it broke our hearts to let her go, she let us know that she was 
ready. Kristy was a miracle from the moment she was born. She never should have lived as long as 
she did especially not with being diagnosed with cancer at age 6. She was 3 months shy of her 13th 
birthday. We did everything we could to make sure that she had the care she needed and a good 
quality of life. All of my prayers were answered when it came to Kristy. She lived a full, happy life. To 
know Kristy was to love her. She never met a person she did not like. Kristy loved to watch TV, and 
she loved to be petted! Her favorite thing in the world was to curl up on the couch on somebody's lap 
and watch TV. I know we will spend the rest of our lives missing her, but I know that we will see her 
again someday. Thank you my beautiful girl for all of the love, all of the joy and all of the memories. 

Snickers (formerly Nickey) crossed the Rainbow Bridge Wednesday 5/24/2017. I am writing this with tears running down my 
cheeks. Snickers was 15 years old and was an amazing, wonderful member of the family! We all were very lucky to have shared in 
the love that she so willingly gave us. 
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My husband and I are so grateful that we got to be part of Maizy’s life for 11 years! She was the sweetest, 
most loving, patient golden we have ever had. She was a wonderful therapy dog who loved visiting Siteman 
Cancer Center, Friendship Village, and listening to the kindergartners read at St. Margaret Mary Alacoque 
School. Her “sister” Belle and she were together for 11 years. We all miss her terribly, but we know that she 
brought a lot of joy to us and all the people she touched in her life. 

 
 
Wink passed away in March. She had a large tumor in her lung that had essentially destroyed all of her  
platelets. Wink was the sweetest girl, and everyone that met her fell in love with her - just like we did. Thank 
you so much for introducing us to Wink - she was simply the best and such a big part of our lives and our 
hearts. We miss her dearly. 

Monte ended up living a very long life with us, and we were certainly thankful for that. He was a senior when he came from a breeder 
in 2010. His forever home was in southern Colorado, and he had a wonderful country life.  

In Loving Memory - continued 

Love a Golden  Rescue - supporters 
 

Love a Golden Rescue would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our supporters who, since the publication 
 of our last newsletter, have given new “forever homes” to our homeless goldens and who have generously  

helped our goldens with their financial support, gifts in kind and donated services. 

   Adoptions 
 
Ed & Shelley Gamon  Brooke 
Jim & Cathie Jennings  Buster 
Name held on request  Buttercup 
Barbara & Russell Crowder Chai 
Jan & Ray Knoche   Cole 
Name held on request  Dyson 
Steve & Lacey Adams  Earl Gray 
Joe Stortz     Gibson 
Dan & Diane Cape   Hamish 
Carol & Dayan Barnard  Maise 
Mary Jo Geary    Mary Jane 
Henry & Kay Schmitt  Pippi 
Vernon & Janet Preston Ripley 
Ann Moore & Ryan Bonagura Sammuel 
Jan & Les Shenberg  Tetley 
Michele Bailey    Yogi 

Continued next page 

Donations 

 
Amanda Bradham 
Anne Higgins 
Barb & Russell Crowder 
Barbara & Mike Robertson 
Barbara Hughes 
Ben & Jennifer Goessling 
Beth Bauman 
Betty Humphrey 
Carla Goacher 
Catherine Cleveland 
Christine Hanford 
Christy Belleville 
Cindy & Geoff Andrews 
Connie & Eric Coleman 
Cynthia Corzine 
Cynthia Zelenka 
Dale Mara 
David & Diane Cracchiolo 
David & Kathy Noce 
Debbie Stratton 
Debra Henke 
Dennis Hoffman 
Diane Wittling 
Don & Diane Klarer 

Donations - continued 
 
Donna Henke 
Drs. Charles & Elizabeth Schmitz 
Elizabeth Mecklenburg 
Erica Kline 
Gail Ford 
Grace & Greg Hammett 
Greg & Kathleen Sump 
Greg Kolacinski 
Heidi Schmidt 
James & Jamie Ragan 
Jan & Mike Stengel 
Janet Musick 
Janine Zeldin 
Jean Hirsch 
Jeffrey Taylor 
Jim & Becky Bingham 
John Rodis 
John Sheehan 
Jon & Barb Meline 
Jonathan & Julie Cage 
Judith Northcutt 
Judy & Don Brooks 
Judy Travis 
Karen & Lawrence Lavin 



 

 

Love a Golden  Rescue - supporters -continued 

     
                          
 
 
 
 
                       
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
                             
 
 

 

 
 

         Foster Buddies 
 
Ruby & Joe Blair  Brooke 
Kathy Piotrusewicz  Buster 
Ruby & Joe Blair  Chai 
Gabriella Stuart   Cole 
Ashley & Michael Wall Cole 
Ruby & Joe Blair  Dickens 
Ruby & Joe Blair  Gatsby 
Gabriella Stuart   Karmer 
Tracy Thomas   Lady Jane 
Fred & Allison Bauer Patsy Cline 
Fur Ever Paws & Claws  Puff 
F A B B     Puff 
Tim & Mary Wyss  Puff 
Ruby & Joe Blair  Puff 
Joe Brown    Puff 
Lynn Miller    Puff 
Vanessa Pierce  Puff 
Andrea Belgrade  Puff 
Sabrina Lehan   Puff 

      In Memory and Honor 

 

Angela O'Neil   In memory of Burke 
Anonymous   In memory of Bear 
Barb & Jon Meline  In memory of Austin Meline 
Beth & Bill Farmer  In honor/memorial Richard W Thomas Jr 
Bill & Janet O'Neil  In memory of Mickey O'Neil 
Casey & Zach Busken In memory of Bosco Busken 
Cecila Soibel   In memory of Shaddie 
Cheryl Brown   In memory of Lumpy Gravy 
Cheryl Crays   In memory of Shadow 
Christi McGinness  In memory of Marco Polo, my golden mix 
                 buddy 
Christine Wiesemann  In honor of Michele Bailey and her Kids 
Dale & Marty Schumpert In memory of Drew 
David & Susan Schall In memory of Nani 
Debbie Schwarz  In memory of Cassie 
Dennis & Susan Doerge In memory of Max 
Fred & Betty Goodyear In honor of Dallas 
Gail & David Ford  In memory of Sassy Ford 
Holly Streeter   In memory of Jack aka Jolly 
Honore Hughes  In memory of Conner 
Jason Preis   In honor of Sandy Windish - adoptive  
          mother of Marisol, one of Tater's Tots 
Joe & Ruby Blair  In memory of Doris Cook 
Joe Brown    In memory of Gretta and Maddie Brown 
Judith Dietzler   In memory of Gracie 
Judy Brooks   In memory of Sweet Sammy Girl 
Judy Lee & Ed Hockett In memory of Monte 
Karen Ledbetter  In honor of Ben 
Karen Renz   In memory of Sonny, Amelia and Molson 
Katie Hart    In honor of Kai's 3rd birthday 
Kevin & Amy Connelly In memory of Lucille Paluszek 
Kevin & Amy Connelly In memory of Chewy 
Kynda Canada   In honor of Lilla 
Lacey Adams   In honor of Bentley Adams 
Laura Gittemeier  In memory of Rocky, Zoey & Gabby 
Linda Herrold   In memory of W Russell Wright & dog Max 
Lois Koenen   In memory of Callie 
Mark & Cathy Upton In memory of Shelby 
Mary Ann Broemmelsick In memory of Murphy 
Mary Kay Wyss   In honor of Harley & Charlie 
Michael Goldstein  In memory of Ray Johnson 
Michele Swanson  In memory of London 
Nancy & Tom Sparr In memory of Jazz 
Neal & Marla Fix  In memory of Misty, In honor of Sissy 
Noreen & Ron Cohen In memory of Duffy 
Pat & Randy Rushing In memory of Poppy & Granger 
Phillip & Julie Acker In memory of Rachael & Remmington 
Rebecca Bethard  In memory of River 
Rita Lippert    In memory of Callie 
Ron Edwards   In honor of Cathy Cleveland 
Sue Schnepp   In memory of Lily 
Sue & Rick Schulte  In honor of Bailey formerly Holly Madison 
Teresa Kenney   In memory of Chip and Mia 
Ellen & Bob Teller  In memory of Harley, in honor of Logan 
Tom & Bobbi Buckley In memory of Seamus 
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 Donations- continued 
 

Karen Anderson 
Karen Louis 
Kathleen Peterson 
Kathy & Paul Rizzo 
Kathy Buxton 
Katie & Gordon Fry 
Ken Flynn 
Kent Holcomb 
Kristene Sutliff 
Les & Diane Harmon 
Linda Peterson 
Lisa Pendal 
Liz Glanz 
Lois Koenen 
Loretta Go 
Luke Herberle 
Margie Deibel 
Mary & Ky Cowan 
Matthew Mickenberg 
Melissa Dyson & Mark Medley 
Michelle Lindhurst 
Mike & Lynn Hert 
Mr & Mrs Williams 
Nancy Cusanelli 
Nancy Scanlon 
Nancy Weitzel Burry 
Nancy Willison 
Natalie Fee 
Nicki Vitale 
Otto & Penney Buesking 
Pat & Larry Jeske 
Pat Rushing 
Paul & Susan Jefferson 
Perry & Pam Ceriotti 
Phil Fitzgerald 
Purina Event Center 
Rita Lippert 
Ronda Cramer 
Sandra & Doug Turmail 
Steve Brown 
Sue & Paul Wildgen 
Sue & Rick Meyer 
Susan Hall 
Susan Weeks 
Tammy Chastain 
Teresa & Steve Glad 
Terry Carmody 
The Lippa Family 
The Swoboda Family 
Theresa Dattilo 
Tom & Mary Campbell 
Tom & Nancy Sparr 
Zach & Casey Busken 

      Grants 
 
April Fund Earl Gray 
April Fund Eve 
April Fund Ivy 
April Fund Joy 
April Fund Sammuel 
April Fund Yogi 



 

 

 

Trivia Night 
Benefiting Love a Golden Rescue 

Night of Food, Fun & Trivia 
August 19th, 2017 

7 p.m. (doors open at 6:30 p.m.) 

 
Knights of Columbus, 20 Westbury Drive, St Charles, Mo 63301 

 
Cost $160 a table of 8 

 PayPal payment of $160.00 Go to http://www.loveagolden.com/Events.htm 
 

(Do not have a full table call 314-576-3685) 
 

Includes Draft Beer & Soda  
(Feel free to bring in your own snacks, but outside alcohol cannot be brought in; 

mixed drinks and wine available at bar prices) 
 

Silent Auction, Raffles, Mulligans 
 

Directions: From I 70 West take Zumbehl Road Exit 227, turn right onto Zumbehl Road. 
Turn right onto W Clay St. to Westbury Drive next to Pundmann Ford, turn right on Westbury; 

Parking in front of building and across the street. 

……………………………………………………… 
Trivia Night Registration Form 

(Sign up early ) 
 

 Name: …………………………………………………..………Phone #…………………...………… 
 
 _______Yes! I will be attending. Please reserve: 
 
 _______Number of tables @ $160.00 (8 players per table)  
 
 _______No, I am unable to attend, but will donate 
 
 _______$ Total Amount Enclosed 
 

Please make, check payable to LAGR and mail to: 
 

Love a Golden Rescue 
P.O. Box 27621 

St Louis, MO 63146 
Any questions e-mail adoption@loveagolden.com 
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Upcoming Events 



 

 

 
  

  

 Love A Golden Rescue 

 P.O. Box 27621 

 St. Louis MO  63146-0621 

 

 

address correction  requested 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About our  newsletter…. 
 

The Love a Golden Rescue newsletter is published three times each year, in the months of March, July, and November.  
The deadline for submitting stories, photos, announcements etc. is the 1st of the month in which the newsletter is published. 
 We reserve the right to edit any submissions for publication.  
The newsletter is published in full color in Adobe Acrobat (pdf) format on our web site and can be accessed at: 

 www.loveagolden.com/newsletter.htm 
 

To have the newsletter mailed to you, please drop a note to one of our addresses listed below. 
 

Interested in volunteering with Love a Golden Rescue? 
Fill out a volunteer application form on-line at:  www.loveagolden.com/volunteerform.htm 

or send an e-mail to volunteer@loveagolden.com 
                                                    ——————————————————————————- 

Love a Golden Rescue gives permission for this newsletter to be reproduced in whole or in part for personal use or for limited  
distribution to advance the cause of pet rescue. The use of any photos or text from this newsletter for any commercial  

purpose is strictly prohibited. 

Love a Golden Rescue 
P.O. Box 27621 

St. Louis   MO   63146-0621 
www.loveagolden.com 
Phone: (314) 963-5232 

 

Articles must be submitted by 
November 1, 2017 

 to be considered for our next newsletter. 
newsletter@loveagolden.com 

 Find us on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/LoveagoldenRsq 


